

Graphics Archaeology Group

Tuesday 20 May 2025, 7.00 pm – 8.00 pm

Meeting conducted via GoogleMeet

Minutes

Present: Hannah Kennedy (Chair), Amy Wright (Secretary), Lesley Collett, and Jonski Millar (Vice Chair)

Agenda Point		Action (Initials)
1.	Apologies Mark Hoyle, Thomas Small, Ailsa Bailey and Krissy Moore	
2.	Website Since our last committee meeting a working group of committee members met to discuss the group's website. Unfortunately we lost access to the website sooner than expected, but most of the information from the website was salvaged, including our technical papers. Cara Burton, Lesley Collett and Thomas Small all have some of the content saved (LC has provided a list of what we still have, what is missing and what needs a disclaimer to let readers know that the information is out of date). Cara Burton has uploaded some of the group's papers to the Graphics page on the main ClfA website. These need to be sorted into themes, with some papers archived. <i>To be discussed at next committee meeting – HK to add to agenda.</i> Many of the galleries for members on our website were out of date. During a meeting with Hannah Kennedy, Cara Burton mentioned the possibility of a directory of ClfA members, with each member having their own page on the main website. Any examples of work could be uploaded there.	HK
3.	Information Management Group Hannah Kennedy recently attended a session run by the Information Management Group in which they presented an accessible colour palette that had been designed for HER data. HK has suggested collaborating on this, possibly inviting a rep from the IMG to attend a committee meeting.	
4.	Advisory Council Meeting This is to become a standing agenda item so that Jonski Millar, who represents the committee in the advisory council meetings, can keep the rest of the committee updated. <i>If possible, JM will also upload the minutes from the advisory council meetings to our GoogleDrive.</i>	JM

5.	Facebook The possibility of setting up a LinkedIn page as an alternate to Facebook is discussed. <i>HK to add to agenda for next meeting.</i>	<i>HK</i>
8.	AOB <i>Amy Wright to set a date for our next meeting – either the 17 or the 24 June.</i>	<i>AW</i>